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The Sterling Village Board of Trustees held a public hearing on Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 6:45 p.m. at the Village Office in a publicly convened meeting the same being open to the public and having been preceded by advanced publicized notice at the following locations: First Bank of Nebraska-Sterling, Sterling Public Library, USPS-Sterling, and Village of Sterling City Offices.  Chairman John Keizer called the meeting to order.  Trustees answering roll call:  Ralph Wusk, Tom Nieveen, Andy Thies, and Steve Lempka.  Others present: Emily, Annie, Audrey Keebler, Spencer Pagel, Lee Warnsholz, Gary Miller, Todd Blome, and Roger Huls. Chairman Keizer acknowledged the Open Meetings Act and location on the north wall of the Village Office. 

The purpose of the meeting was to hold a public hearing on the adoption of a long-range plan for a One-year and Six-year Street Improvement Program. Emily Bausch, Olsson Associate representative, reviewed the projects and presented the plan. The one-year plan was changed to Depot Street from Greenwood Ave. to Ohio St. and Lincoln Street from Broadway St. to Locust St. The six-year plan was changed to Tecumseh St. from Iowa towards Ohio St., Depot St. from Ohio St. to Broadway St. and Broadway St. from Walnut St. to Division St. 
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